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MAY 18, 2017 
 

 

The meeting was held at the H.O.P.E. Center.  It was called to order by the 

President Barry Harbinson. 

Nancy Steele led the group in the singing of O Canada.  Gerry Mabey offered 

grace. 

In order to encourage members to join the new Drama group a few skits 

were presented by Barry Harbinson, Judy Braman, Nancy Steele, and 

Robert Taylor under the direction of Marijke Blok. 

Kathy Wilson presented the names In Memoriam for this year.  

Motion was presented to accept the minutes from the Fall 2016 meeting,   

Moved by Ellen Palmer, seconded by Mary Urquhart, carried. 

Judy Braman thanked the members of the H.O.P.E. CENTER for the 

preparation of the luncheon 

Door prizes and 50/50 draw were drawn. 

New Business  

Robert Taylor offered the budget for 2017 - 2018.  The financial report was 

moved by Robert Taylor and seconded by Karen Walsh, carried.  

The 2017-2018 Budget was moved by Robert Taylor, seconded by Larry 

McPhee, carried. 

Judy Braman presented appreciation awards to Pat Dugay and Norma 

Murphy for their work with the School Days Museum. 

A Certificate of Appreciation was presented to Gerry Mabey for all his work 

with the NBSRT Saint John Branch. 

Changes to the constitution were submitted by Judy Braman.  Moved by 

Marg Urquhart and seconded by Brian Greig to accept the changes, carried.  
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Marg Urquhart presented the NOMINATING REPORT. The slate of 

proposed officers for 2017-2019 year is: 

 

Past President:   Barry Harbinson 

President:    Judy Braman 

1st Vice-President:  Brian Grieg 

2nd Vice- President/Director: Bob Bonner 

Secretary:    Pat Loughery 

Treasurer:    Robert Taylor 

Director:    Nancy Steele 

 

Committees/Representatives: 

Wellness:    Marilyn Lester and Debbie McLaggan 

Website:    Ellen Palmer 

Telephone:    Margaret Urquhart 

Social:    Pat Roy 

School Days Museum:  Melody Hamm and Dianne Stackhouse 

Scholarship:   Netta Chase 

Reflections Correspondent: Kathy Wilson 

Publicity:    Mary Ann Patterson and Patricia Murray 

Membership:   Kathryn Dalling 

Card:    Jean Cameron and Pat Dugay 

 

Since all positions were filled by acclamation. The secretary cast a single 

ballot for each candidate.  

 

Date for the drop Out Lunch Brunch – Sept. 5, 2017 

 

Meeting Adjourned. 

 

Submitted by Mary Ann Patterson for Pat Loughery 


